
Denmark Motocross Club Inc.

5th March 2009

Denmark Shire Council
South Coast Highway
Denmark, WA, 6333

Attn: Gregg Harwood

Dear Gregg,

The Denmark Motocross Club would like to apply for Regulation 18 exemptions for two interclub
motocross events to be held on Sun 16 May 2010 & Sun 12 September 2010 from 8:00am to 4:30pm.
These events are open to the public and we expect to attract approximately 600 people to the Denmark
Shire on each occassion. Please find enclosed our application fee of $500.

Yours sincerely

Kelly Godden
Secretary Denmark Motocross Club
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